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  The Monsters Know What They're Doing Keith
Ammann,2019-10-29 From the creator of the popular
blog The Monsters Know What They’re Doing comes a
compilation of villainous battle plans for Dungeon
Masters. In the course of a Dungeons & Dragons
game, a Dungeon Master has to make one decision
after another in response to player behavior—and
the better the players, the more unpredictable
their behavior! It’s easy for even an experienced
DM to get bogged down in on-the-spot decision-
making or to let combat devolve into a boring
slugfest, with enemies running directly at the
player characters and biting, bashing, and
slashing away. In The Monsters Know What They’re
Doing, Keith Ammann lightens the DM’s burden by
helping you understand your monsters’ abilities
and develop battle plans before your fifth edition
D&D game session begins. Just as soldiers don’t
whip out their field manuals for the first time
when they’re already under fire, a DM shouldn’t
wait until the PCs have just encountered a dozen
bullywugs to figure out how they advance, fight,
and retreat. Easy to read and apply, The Monsters
Know What They're Doing is essential reading for
every DM.
  Mordenkainen Presents: Monsters of the
Multiverse (Dungeons & Dragons Book) Dungeons &
Dragons,2022-05-17 A bestiary of wondrous friends
and foes for the world’s greatest roleplaying game
Sparkling with the musings of the wizard
Mordenkainen, this tome features a host of
creatures for use in the Dungeons & Dragons
roleplaying game. Compiling and updating monsters
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that originally appeared in previous D&D fifth
edition releases, these creatures represent some
of the most benevolent and malevolent forces that
D&D heroes might face. The book also gathers
together fantastical peoples from many different
worlds. Each of these peoples represents a race
option when you create your D&D character,
expanding on the choices in the Player’s Handbook.
Includes more than 250 monsters—updates to the
monsters include making spellcasters easier for
Dungeon Masters to run, giving many monsters more
damage and resilience, and improving the
organization of the stat blocks themselves
Includes more than 30 playable races—brings the
game’s setting-agnostic races into one book,
complementing the races in the Player’s Handbook A
multiverse of lore—includes updates to monster
lore that refocuses their stories on the D&D
multiverse, rather than on any particular world
  Trials of the Bloodstone Joseph Barresi,
  Baby Bear's Not Hibernating Lynn
Plourde,2016-11-17 A black bear cub decides to
spend the winter with his friends Moose, Owl, and
Hare rather than hibernating, but soon his
watchful father must rescue him. Includes facts
about black bears.
  Owl Be Bear For You DJ Jennings, Hot summer fun
where you’ll change…in more ways than one.
Librarian Mara Scioto lives a nice, neat, orderly
existence—except when she’s being attacked by
uncontrolled male shifters who need to mate. Pesky
little detail, right? Raised by a grandmother who
hates all shifters, she has one wish: to make it
past the age of twenty-five without experiencing
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The Morph that tells you you’re one of them. And
then the letter from Camp Shifter arrives with her
name on it... Orthopedic surgeon in training Jack
Karsten is waiting to see if he’ll follow in his
shifter brother’s footsteps. Being a shifter won’t
be so bad, if that’s his destiny, but when he
meets Kara, he realizes that fate and love don’t
always align. But love always wins. It can be a
bear of an ordeal sorting it all out, but if
anyone can help, it’s the staff at Camp Shifter.
While they’ll train Jack and Kara on the ways of
shifter life, there’s one thing they can’t teach
them: How to get out of their own way and let love
leave them changed. Forever.
  Bear and Wolf Daniel Salmieri,2020-05-25 A New
York Times Editors' ChoiceA Capitol Choices Book
of 2019A Brain Pickings Best Children's Book of
2018Winter 2017 – 2018 Kids Indie Next Pick!A
Fatherly Best Children's Book of 2018Selected for
exhibition in the 2018 Society of Illustrators
Original Art show Just found the book we'll gift
to every child we know!—PBS Stunning, serene and
philosophical—Maria Russo, The New York Times
Hushed and lovely, this is a picture book to calm
and inspire.—Meghan Cox Gurdon, The Wall Street
Journal Bear and Wolf become unlikely companions
one winter's evening when they discover each other
out walking in the falling snow; they are young
and curious, slipping easily into friendship as
they amble along together, seeing new details in
the snowy forest. Together they spy an owl
overhead, look deep into the frozen face of the
lake, and contemplate the fish sleeping below the
surface. Then it's time to say goodbye: for Bear
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to go home and hibernate with the family and for
Wolf to run with the pack. Daniel Salmieri's debut
as author/illustrator is a beautifully rendered
story of friendship and the subtle rhythm of life
when we are open to the world and to each other.
  The Boy and His Mud Horses Paul Goble,2010 A
selection of tales from various Native American
traditions.
  Blackfoot Lodge Tales George Bird Grinnell,1907
  Blackfoot Lodge Tales George Bird
Grinnell,2022-11-21 Blackfoot Lodge Tales is a
collection of Native American Folktales. Author
George Bird Grinnell, having spent time with the
principal men of the Blackfeet Nation of Native
Americans, seeks to give a record of their stories
in their original and pure format stating that,
These are Indians' stories, pictures of Indian
life drawn by Indian artists, and showing this
life from the Indian's point of view. Those who
read these stories will have the narratives just
as they came to me from the lips of the Indians
themselves; and from the tales they can get a true
notion of the real man who is speaking. He is not
the Indian of the newspapers, nor of the novel,
nor of the Eastern sentimentalist, nor of the
Western boomer, but the real Indian as he is in
his daily life among his own people, his friends,
where he is not embarrassed by the presence of
strangers, nor trying to produce effects, but is
himself—the true, natural man.
  Owls of the Eastern Ice Jonathan C.
Slaght,2020-08-04 A New York Times Notable Book of
2020 Longlisted for the National Book Award Winner
of the PEN/E.O. Wilson Literary Science Writing
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Award and the Minnesota Book Award for General
Nonfiction A Finalist for the Stanford Dolman
Travel Book of the Year Award Winner of the Peace
Corps Worldwide Special Book Award A Best Book of
the Year: NPR, The Wall Street Journal,
Smithsonian, Minneapolis Star-Tribune, The Globe
and Mail, The BirdBooker Report, Geographical,
Open Letter Review Best Nature Book of the Year:
The Times (London) A terrifically exciting account
of [Slaght's] time in the Russian Far East
studying Blakiston’s fish owls, huge, shaggy-
feathered, yellow-eyed, and elusive birds that
hunt fish by wading in icy water . . . Even on the
hottest summer days this book will transport you.”
—Helen Macdonald, author of H is for Hawk, in
Kirkus I saw my first Blakiston’s fish owl in the
Russian province of Primorye, a coastal talon of
land hooking south into the belly of Northeast
Asia . . . No scientist had seen a Blakiston’s
fish owl so far south in a hundred years . . .
When he was just a fledgling birdwatcher, Jonathan
C. Slaght had a chance encounter with one of the
most mysterious birds on Earth. Bigger than any
owl he knew, it looked like a small bear with
decorative feathers. He snapped a quick photo and
shared it with experts. Soon he was on a five-year
journey, searching for this enormous, enigmatic
creature in the lush, remote forests of eastern
Russia. That first sighting set his calling as a
scientist. Despite a wingspan of six feet and a
height of over two feet, the Blakiston’s fish owl
is highly elusive. They are easiest to find in
winter, when their tracks mark the snowy banks of
the rivers where they feed. They are also
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endangered. And so, as Slaght and his devoted team
set out to locate the owls, they aim to craft a
conservation plan that helps ensure the species’
survival. This quest sends them on all-night
monitoring missions in freezing tents, mad dashes
across thawing rivers, and free-climbs up rotting
trees to check nests for precious eggs. They use
cutting-edge tracking technology and improvise
ingenious traps. And all along, they must keep
watch against a run-in with a bear or an Amur
tiger. At the heart of Slaght’s story are the fish
owls themselves: cunning hunters, devoted parents,
singers of eerie duets, and survivors in a harsh
and shrinking habitat. Through this rare glimpse
into the everyday life of a field scientist and
conservationist, Owls of the Eastern Ice testifies
to the determination and creativity essential to
scientific advancement and serves as a powerful
reminder of the beauty, strength, and
vulnerability of the natural world.
  Native American Ways James Mooney,Edmund
Nequatewa,2013-06-28 In this 4-in-1 omnibus
edition, explore four Native American cultures,
examining their lives, lore, and legends. Learn
how they worshiped, lived in harmony with nature,
and constructed unique social orders. Before
Europeans invaded their homeland, these richly
varied cultures thrived with a level of harmony
with the land and dignity of spirit unmatched by
modern Western civilization. Contained herein are
The Sacred Formulas of the Cherokees; Blackfoot
Lodge Tales; Truth of a Hopi; and Navaho Myths,
Prayers, and Songs. Now you can explore these four
cultures and their mystic traditions.
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  The Complete Tales of Avonlea Lucy Maud
Montgomery,2022-11-13 This edition includes Anne
Shirley Series, Chronicles of Prince Edward
Island, The Story Girl & Emily Starr Trilogy: ANNE
OF GREEN GABLES ANNE OF AVONLEA ANNE OF THE ISLAND
ANNE OF WINDY POPLARS ANNE'S HOUSE OF DREAMS ANNE
OF INGLESIDE RAINBOW VALLEY RILLA OF INGLESIDE THE
STORY GIRL THE GOLDEN ROAD EMILY OF NEW MOON EMILY
CLIMBS EMILY'S QUEST KILMENY OF THE ORCHARD JANE
OF LANTERN HILL A TANGLED WEB CHRONICLES OF
AVONLEA The Hurrying of Ludovic Old Lady Lloyd
Each in His Own Tongue Little Joscelyn The Winning
of Lucinda Old Man Shaw's Girl Aunt Olivia's Beau
Quarantine at Alexander Abraham's Pa Sloane's
Purchase The Courting of Prissy Strong The Miracle
at Carmody The End of a Quarrel Aunt Cynthia's
Persian Cat The Materializing of Cecil Her
Father's Daughter Jane's Baby The Dream-Child The
Brother Who Failed The Return of Hester The Little
Brown Book of Miss Emily Sara's Way The Son of his
Mother The Education of Betty In Her Selfless Mood
The Conscience Case of David Bell Only a Common
Fellow Tannis of the Flats Lucy Maud Montgomery
(1874-1942) was a Canadian author best known for a
series of novels with Anne of Green Gables, an
orphaned girl, mistakenly sent to a couple, who
had intended to adopt a boy. Anne novels made
Montgomery famous in her lifetime and she went on
to publish 20 novels as well as 530 short stories,
500 poems, and 30 essays. Most of the novels and
stories were set in Prince Edward Island, and
locations within Canada's smallest province became
a literary landmark and popular tourist site.
  Journal Sparkjourney Notebooks,2019-10-11 Need
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something to write thoughts, ideas, or memories
in? Then, THIS is the journal for you! This fun
themed journal includes: A great size, 6 x 9
inches that will fit into a purse, bag, or
backpack easily. 110 pages to write, record
memories, doodle or draw in. Great matte cover.
Makes a great gift for yourself or for the writer
in your life. Add this journal to your cart and
make someone smile!
  Good-Night, Owl! Pat Hutchins,2015-08-25 How is
Owl supposed to sleep the day away with the bees
buzzing, the woodpecker pecking, the doves cooing,
and the squirrels crunching? But when night falls
and everything is finally quiet, suddenly there's
a new sound--and it's coming from Owl!
  Tahoe National Forest (N.F.), Land and
Resource(s) Management Plan (LRMP) ,1990
  Book of Lairs: Vale of the Iron God Simon
Forster,
  Bear Wants to Fly Susanna Isern,2016-09-13
Winner at the 2016 Moonbeam Children's Book Awards
“Bear wants to fly!” is the amazing news that has
all of the forest animals talking. Some of them
think it’s impossible, but . . .why not give it a
try? Bear Wants to Fly is an emotional tale about
the benefits of working as a team, and the
importance of fighting for your dreams, however
impossible they may seem. Guided Reading Level: O,
Lexile Level: 690L
  The Adventures of 3 Bears Claudio Ripol,Yeonju
Yang,2016-09-15
  The Bear, the Piano and Little Bear's Concert
David Litchfield,2020-09 The final book in the
award-winning, best-selling trilogy shows that
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while fame and fortune might be temporary, the
best songs stay in your heart forever.
  Sketchbook Sparks Sketches,2019-09-05 Need
something to draw, sketch, or doodle in? Then,
THIS is the sketchbook for you! This sketchbook
includes: A great size for young artists with
large 8.5 x 11 inch pages 110 pages to doodle or
draw in Fun and decorative frames on each page so
every drawing can be framed like the work of art
it is! Glossy cover perfect for kids and their
love of color and all things shiny. Makes a great
gift for the budding artist in your life. Add this
sketchbook to your cart and make someone smile!
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